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Administrator’s  Message
Another busy week here at Percy Baxter! Over the 
weekend, we held our flag football tournament, and 
I’m happy to report it went really well. Our players did 
a fantastic job showcasing their skills and teamwork!

On Friday, we enjoyed our second whole-school 
assembly, which was an incredible experience. It was 
a wonderful opportunity to recognize the amazing kids 
in our school, and our staff even joined in on the fun, 
entertaining the students—it was a joy to watch!

Here are the guiding principles that our students 
helped choose, which is below. As we settle into the 
regular rhythm of school life, please encourage your 
kiddos to stay mindful of their behavior. It’s important 
for them to avoid roughhousing, report any incidents 
immediately, and maintain boundaries—especially 
during recess. We’ve noticed some issues with 
personal space, and it’s crucial that we work together 
to address this.

Respect Others and our School Environment
Follow School and Classroom Rules
Be Kind and Have a Positive Attitude

Wishing everyone a great week ahead!

CONTACT US
Website:       percybaxter.ca
Facebook:    Percy Baxter Middle School
Email:           PBS@ngps.ca

Important Information
Our lunch outside recess time begins at 
11:38 and runs until 12:06 pm.  At 12:06 pm, 
students transition into the school to have 
their lunch.  Class begins again at 12:30 pm 
so they need to be back by that time.

September 30 - October 4 

Important Dates
Sept 30 - No School
Oct 1 - Picture Day

REMINDER:
SCHOOL FEES ARE PAST DUE. 
PLEASE LOGIN INTO 
SCHOOLCASH ONLINE TO PAY 
OR CAN SEND CASH OR A 
CHEQUE TO THE SCHOOL.
https://ngps.schoolcashonline.com/

Hour Zero
Lockdowns - are a response to threats of 
violence in the school.  Once a lockdown is 
called, teachers close their doors and blinds.  
Students are moved to a more sheltered 
place in the classroom.  Everyone remains in 
the lockdown until the Principal unlocks their 
doors and announces All Clear. 

Hold and Secure - is used in response to 
security threats or criminal activity outside of 
the school.  During a Hold and Secure, all 
entrance doors are locked, with no one 
permitted in or out of the building.  

**No one, other that law enforcement, is 
permitted to access to the building until the 
Lockdown or Hold and Secure has been 
cleared.




